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Guidance on applying for the position of Chair

Please submit an expression of interest, detailing how you feel you would meet the requirements for our new Chair. You can include a CV if you wish but this is not essential.

If you wish to discuss the role with Kevin Lafferty, the Chief Executive Officer, before submitting an expression of interest, he will be available from Monday 15th July.

To arrange a discussion with Kevin, or to ask any questions about the recruitment process please contact Karen Fraser, our Senior HR Officer on recruitment@pathsforall.org.uk.

When you are ready, please submit your Expression of Interest to recruitment@pathsforall.org.uk no later than 5pm on Monday 29th July 2024. 
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